GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI
TRANSPORT DEPARMENT
5/9 UNDER HILL ROAD, DELHI-110054

Expression of Inierest for calling for technology companies to offer ways
and means for checking buses in Delhi, ply only in demarcated bus lanes.
Delhi has approx. 1500 KMs of road length on which buses ply with about
2500 demarcated bus que shelters.

Today, as on date the enforcement is done manually by Department’s
personnel regulating the same physically. Department is searching for a
technology partner who can provide with tech intervention which can eliminate
the manual enforcement partially or fully. The interested entrepreneurs/start-
ups may kindly send their proposal in the following format by 31.07.2022 on
email to satpt.delhi@nic.in.

FORMAT
1. Name and Profile of the Company
2. Brief of the solution offered
3. Annual turnover (last 03 years, if available)
4. Cost of the technology-turnkey cost of the project with
details whether this can be implemented on annuity basis.
5. Small 05 slide PPT explaining the solution. 7 /
O.P. Mishra
Spl. Commissioner (Transport)

9658534477
mishraop@gmail.com

CONTACT DETAILS OF THE CONCERNED OFFICERS

1. Sh. Sanjay Kumar Gautam, Sr. System Analyst : 9013003537
2. Sh. Sanjeev Chadha, System Analyst : 991147800



